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WSCC/030/21

Tash Heydon

BROOKBRIDGE HOUSE, DURBANS ROAD, DURBANS ROAD, BILLINGSHURST, RH14 0DL
Objection

I strongly object to this application for many reasons, however, this is a few:

There is no demand for additional brick making clay as WSCC have more than 25 years of reserves.
Without the mineral site there is no justification for a waste site at this unsuitable location. There is

currently sufficient capacity for construction and demolition waste in West Sussex in established
locations that are far more suitable.

This is a greenfield site - National policy states that waste sites should be sited in built up areas or
brownfield sites. The application includes a 15,000 sq ft building amid pristine and ancient woodlands.
Site access for HGV's will run on alongside and across pubic right of way routes regularly used by
members of the public. They will close one of the footpaths for 33 years. There will be an increase in
net carbon emmisssions and it will have a major impact of local wildlife and species. The damage to
our local biodiversity is not justified in this application. The increase in HGV traffic will have a severe
impact on our local villages. There will be significant increase in HGV traffic volumes along Loxwood
Road presenting a severe safety risk of existing road users.

The negative impact to the local communities has not been considered and is certainly not waranted.
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